
Latin Generation Panel (GP) Meeting 
Notes from the meeting on 3 January 2022 

 
Meeting Attendees (in alphabetical order) 
 GP members:     

1. Bill Jouris  
2. Hazem Hezzah 
3. Mats Dufburg 
4. Michael Bauland 
5. Mirjana Tasić  

Staff: 
1. Pitinan Kooarmornpatana 
2. Sarmad Hussain 

  
Meeting Notes: 

1. The GP reviewed the draft response regarding Variants.  

2. The GP agreed that the RZ-LGR procedure tasks GP to define the clear-cut cases for variants. 
The code points which are not determined as variants do not mean they are not confusable. 
However, they will be reviewed manually beyond the RZ-LGR mechanism. It was raised that 
second-level consideration is not in the scope of RZ-LGR. Mats volunteered to revise the 
text as per discussed. 

3. The Summary section at the beginning was discussed. Mats volunteered to update the text 
to match the updated content.  

4. The GP will continue to discuss the “IDN Variant TLD Implementation Framework” in the 
next meeting.  

Next meeting:  
Monday 10 January 2022, 16:00 UTC. 

Action Items   

S. No. Action Item Owner 

1 Revise the text regarding the principle for variant analysis as discussed 
by the GP.  

MD 

 

https://1drv.ms/w/s!AoE6DtesaqpIiXshcaThITDb3epp?e=YgtlFU
https://1drv.ms/w/s!AoE6DtesaqpIiXshcaThITDb3epp?e=YgtlFU

